
I support the establishment of a Public Safety Advisory Board (Item 6(a) on the agenda of September 1, 2020) 

 

We are lucky to have a Sheriff, a Board of Supervisors and an activist community that communicate honestly and 

openly between each other.  It is important to have a framework in place to air any grievances before there is a crisis 

in our county and we are reacting rather than being proactive.  This is an important first step and I wholeheartedly 

support it. 

 

David Nelson 

 

Mendocino County Superior Court Judge, Ret. 

 


